
 
 

June 15, 2021 
 
 
Christine E. Long  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4  
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
 
Re: Brantford Power Inc.’s 2022 Cost of Service (EB-2021-0009) 
 Intervenor Status Request 
 
 
Energy+ Inc. (“Energy+”) is writing to request intervenor status for Brantford Power Inc’s 2022 
Cost of Service application (EB-2021-0009).  As an embedded distributor to BPI, E+ is impacted 
by the proposed rates in this proceeding and intends to participate in the application process 
where appropriate. 
 
E+ understands that it is not eligible for cost awards per the Board’s guidelines.  
 
E+ requests that electronic copies of any materials in this proceeding be sent to 
regulatoryaffairs@energyplus.ca. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dan Molon, MBA, CPA, CMA 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Financial Planning 
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